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Notice to Parents and Guardians of 6th Grade Students  
 

 
In order for your child to start 7th grade, you will need to bring documentation that your 
child has received the following vaccines: 
 

• 2 doses of varicella, chickenpox vaccine 

•  Tdap booster given after the age of 7 

Students entering 7th grade who do not meet the immunization requirements will not be able 
to attend school. 
 
Please bring proof of immunization to your student’s school. 
 
Thank you for helping us keep your child, our school, and our community safe and healthy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 


